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(28 June 2022 - Hong Kong) Beijing Enterprises Urban Resources Group Limited (hereinafter referred to as
the "Company" or "Group"; stock code: 03718.HK) is pleased to announce that Beijing Enterprises Urban
Environmental Services Group Limited, a wholly-owned subsidiary of the Company, on 28 June 2022 has
successfully won the bid for a project, the Section 1 of the Rural Sanitation Integration Project in Ningjin
County, Xingtai City, Hebei Province.

The service scope of the project includes but not limited to cleaning, garbage collection, construction and
maintenance of intelligent sanitation supervision platform of 9 townships and 27 urban villages and 112 back
streets and emergency support sanitation services under special circumstances and other environmental
hygiene services in the North District of Ningjin County, Xingtai City, Hebei Province, the PRC.The
three-year contract is expected to provide a total contract value of RMB 70.35 million and an estimated
annual revenue of RMB 23.45 million.

The Section 1 of the Rural Sanitation Integration Project in Ningjin County is another tender won by the
Group, adding to the tender in respect of the Urban Environmental Sanitation Marketization Service Project
in Feicheng City with total contract value worth about RMB 93.55 million obtained on 1 June. In 2022, the
Group has won new tenders with a total contract value approximately RMB 2.48 billion with annual revenue
exceeding RMB 490 million.

The Company wishes to state that the Group has yet to enter into any formal contract in relation to the Tender. The actual
contract value and total revenue may be different to this press release as a result of any unexpected changes in the market
environment and other conditions. No forecast or prediction of the profits of the Group has been made with regard to the

Tender in this press release.

Source:

Chinese Government Procurement Website
http://www.ccgp.gov.cn/cgga/dfga/zbga/202206/t20220628 18158032.htm
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